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UpdateI spoke with Jennifer Rouse from our House Appropriations Subcommittee. Her response to the Board 

resolution on the Zapruder film was "I don't see any problem" and "It looks fine."I advised her that the House 

Government Reform Committee majority staff was drafting language on the extension for the Board. She 

asked for the names of the relevant staff members and I told her. Rouse said that she would be in 

communication with the Government Reform Committee staff and advise us on how things were progressing. 

She said that she wanted to make things as simple as possible.Calls and faxes of the Board resolution also 

went into Tammy Perrin, Senate Appropriations majority staff; Barbara Retzlaff, Senate Appropriations 

minority staff; Dave McMillan, House Government Reform minority staff; Hertling, Dettelbach, Mathis, 

Retzlaff, and Lady.
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